NUCLEAR OPERATING CORPORATION

February 1, 1996

Oftto L. Maynard WO 96-0006
Vice President Plant Operations

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: Letter CO 95-0026, dated February 24, 1995, from
R. N. Johannes, WCNOC, to USNRC

Subject: Docke: No. 50-482: Revised Vehicle Barrier System
Design

Gentlemen:

The Reference transmitted Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation’s design to
provide a Vehicle Barrier System at Wolf Creek Generating Station (WCGS) in
accordance with 10 CFR 73. This letter transmits revisions to the original
Vehicle Barrier System design, which include the application of the Vehicle
Barrier System as it relates to the Essential Service Water System. The
revised design also incorporates a rod barrier system and deletes the Jersey
barriers. The attachment describes changes tc the Vehicle Barrier System.
The enclosure reflects the as-built configuration of the Vehicle Barrier
Syetem and shows the safe standoff distance from vital areas.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at

(316) 364-8831, extension 4450, or Mr. Richard D. Flannigan, at
extension 4500.

Very truly yours,

9602070079 940201 ézz %/
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Otto L. Maynard

OLM/jra

Attachment

¢e: L. J. Callan (NRC), w/a, w/e
W. D. Johnson (NPC), w/o
J. F. Ringwald (NRC), w/o
J. C, Stone (NRC), w/o

Safeguards Information Contained in Attachment and Enclosure

‘When separated from the Attachment and Enclosure
treat this page as declassified.
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